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Smarties Tube Challenge 
 
 
 

We would like to thank all our families that have    
returned the Smarties tubes. The amount raised 
so far is £106.01. This money will go towards   
buying some resources for the outdoor area. If 
you still have your tube at home, please can you 
return it as soon as possible. 
Thanks  

Sign of The Week 

       Police Visit at Basnett Street  

Last week we had the pleasure of having a a 
visit from our local police! We wrote to 
them in group time to ask for their help 
with our bear problem and they came to 
talk to us about what they do every day to 

keep us safe, (they also said they would keep an eye out 
for that pesky bear too!) 

They even let us try on their uniforms!  

In our continuous provision, we have been writing letters 
to the police and taking on the role in our small world 
play. We also explored number through a rhyme. Have a 
go at home! 

Keep your eye out on our Facebook page for pictures of 
their visit.  

We’re Going on a Bear Hunt 

Our core book this term is ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ and this week we 
have been exploring the clay as thick oozy mud, creating scenes from 
the story using our creative resources, writing letters to the bear using 
our phonics and fine motor control and even retelling the story           
independently!  

(food) 


